
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, 

March 25, 2022. 
 

_____ Our kindness challenge for today is: Call a friend to say Hi. 

_____ Congratulations to the Gateway 8th Grade Band on earning a 

SUPERIOR rating at the MPMEA Band Festival on Thursday afternoon! 

_____ There will be an 8th grade Gateway Reads Committee meeting 

today in the library. 

_____ Today’s the last day to vote in round 2 of the Battle of the Books. 

Visit the library website and vote. Your name will automatically be entered 

into a prize drawing and your votes will help determine the Final Four! 

_____ If you’re interested in Track, now is the time to sign up.  Check out 

the Announcement on our school website for instructions.  Pick up a form in 

the kiosk outside the Counseling Office, complete the electronic forms on 

RankOneSport, and turn in your physical as soon as possible.  The first 

practice is April 11, right after Spring break, so hurry! 

_____ Gateway Pride shirts are on sale! Feel free to pick up an order form 

at the Gateway kiosk located by the counseling office. Shirts are $12 and 

hoodies are $30. Order forms and checks are due to the front office by 

Friday, April 1st. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


